
Dr. Wilder Penfield, 
3801 University Street, 
Montreal, Canada. 

De ar Wi Ider : 

DR . HUGH AUCHINCLOSS 
109 EAST 67':" STREET 

NEW Y O RK 

November 15, 1934. 

I did get your invitation when I was on my vaoation, and I 
apologize for not having replied to you. I am afraid I did not realize 
that the R.S.V.P. was attaohed, and I was unable to go at the time. I 
should loved to have gone and I am more pleased than I oan tell you to 
think that the Institute is open, and that you are there running it, and 
that your Montreal life has been such a happy one. You have done a grand 
piece of work with your talents, and I love to think of the old times when 
we used to carry on together. 

Do let me know when you come on to New York next time, for I am 
very anxious to see you. 

Give my best to Relen, and I hope you both will have a better 
winter this year than last. 

Yours as 


